
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 
 
As this year comes to a close, I take this time to share 
my deepest gratitude for the generous spirit and 
steadfast support of our community partners. Together, 
we have endured some of the most difficult and 
unprecedented times in recent history.  Despite the 
unparalleled adversity caused by the ongoing COVID 
crisis – which is now approaching two years – Abraham 
House never shut its doors.  Thanks to our dedicated 
and resilient staff - who made what seemed impossible, 
possible – we adapted to the new challenges facing us 
and continued to provide much needed services and 
support to our community. Each day, we open our doors 
and greet and serve our community members with love, 
kindness, and respect. 
As we embark on another year, I ask that you consider 
the many lives Abraham House has touched and 
changed for the better because of your past and 
continued support.  Especially during these uncertain 
times, your donation makes a profound difference to our 
organization and to those we serve.  With your 
continued generosity, we can impact many more lives. 
May you find meaningful connection with family and 
friends, time to reflect and create moments of beauty 
with hopes for a better 2022. 
 
With optimism and gratefulness, I wish you and your 
loved ones a peaceful, safe and joyful holiday season 
and a very happy new year. 
 
All the best, 
 
Althea Brooks, Executive Director 

 

After School Program 2021 
 

We provided supportive educational 

services for 50 elementary school 

students at Abraham House and 10 

more students were assisted virtually  

  

 

 Alternative to Incarceration Program 2021 

 

We provided housing and supportive services 

to 27 formerly incarcerated residents 

Family Pastoral Center 2021 

 

We provided immigration and 

supportive services to 60 individuals 

and over 5,200 food pantry bags to the 

community  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last year Santa Day was a success 

Santa Day 2020 

 

OSHA CLASS 2021’

Abraham House-Turkey Giveaway Day-November 2021 

Food Pantry Morning 

 

Giving a helping hand to  
a student in the 

Successful Steps Program 
For more of her story go to:  

https://www.nytimes.com/2021/10/21/nee

diest-cases/i-just-want-a-better-life.html 

Thanks again, and many blessings to you and your 

family. 

 

Please help by making a tax deductible donation to our 

2021 Annual Appeal. 

 

With your gift of any amount 
Abraham House can remain-a place of hope. 

You can make a check payable to:  

Abraham House Inc. or go to www.abrahamhouse.org 
and click on any Donate Now button to make your 

donation through Network for Good 

Monthly donations of any amount are appreciated 
 
 

https://www.nytimes.com/2021/10/21/neediest-cases/i-just-want-a-better-life.html
https://www.nytimes.com/2021/10/21/neediest-cases/i-just-want-a-better-life.html
http://www.abrahamhouse.org/

